
Welcome to our fortnightly newsletter 
If it’s not the pandemic preventing us to come to school, it’s the lack of petrol!! Thank you to 

everyone this week, including the staff who on occasions quite literally chugged their way to school 
on none, or little petrol! Mrs Phillips successfully filled up the minibus yesterday on her way back 
from Estuary School so thank you to Year 4 who waited patiently in the queue at the Asda for 10 
minutes…. we can at least make swimming, Wingham and Estuary school again.  It is always so 

disappointing to cancel events, but to cancel them through lack of fuel is a little crazy!  

We are holding our PGL Assembly for Year 5 on FRIDAY OCTOBER 8TH at 9:30am.  This is the first 
event since the pandemic began that we are inviting parents on site so we can allow two adults to 
join us per child in Year 5 and we will be socially distancing you from each other! We recommend 
the use of a mask but understand that this is at your discretion.  Please join us in the hall from 

9:30.
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We had the most amazing time at PGL last week.  The children who joined us had waited 
such a long time for this event, as they were down to go on the 23rd March 2020 – the 

day we locked down. We had the most amazing time with an amazing group of children
and we are looking forward to sharing our adventure with the Year 5 parents next week.  

We are planning for next year now, so Year 4 parents I will send something to you 
shortly with more details.

Dates for your Diary
4.10.2021 Year 3 Swimming 7.10.2021 Harvest Festival (staff and pupils 

only)

6.10.2021 Year 1 to Wingham 8.10.2021 PGL assembly for parents from 
9:30

7.10.2021 Year 1 Forest School 11.10.2021 Year 3 Swimming

7.10.2021 Year 4 Estuary School 13.10.2021 Year 2 Beach School

What an amazing time Year 2 and 3 had, reenacting the
Battle of Hastings.  With Mrs PC on hand with her historical

knowledge, qnd guidance from the Year 2/3 team the children truly had ‘an epic time’ 
as shared by one of the children.  Who doesn’t love a story where someone gets an 

arrow in the eye????


